
 
 
 
 

Classes as usual Saturday 2/11. 
No classes Monday 4/11 and Tuesday 
5/11.  
 

Performance Dates: 
Mahon Theatre, Aquinas College, Ringwood 
 
Rehearsals (Theatre): 
ALL STUDENTS - Full Dress 
Rehearsal Monday 18th November 
5pm 
INTERS, PRE SENIORS, SENIORS & 
ADVANCED - Stage Rehearsal Tuesday 
26th November 6pm 
 
FINAL REHEARSAL - ALL STUDENTS 
(EXCEPT TINIES) Wednesday 27th 
November at Pinewood 5.15-8.30pm 
 
No classes Thursday 28th November. 
 
Performances (ALL STUDENTS): 
Friday 29th November 7pm 
Saturday 30th November 3pm & 7pm 
 
Break Up Party: Saturday 7th 
December 11am-1pm at Pinewood. 
Bring a plate to share, soft drinks will 
be provided.  
 

Ticket Sales: 
Tickets for our performances will be 
on sale at Pinewood as from Saturday 
26th October from 9.30am and then at 
the studio each class.  

Adults $29 
Children under 15 years $20  
Seniors $20 (Matinee ONLY) 

 

Dressing Roster: 
Please complete your dressing room 
roster by Saturday 26th October and 
return to Miss Michelle or your class 
teacher.  
 

 
 
 
 

Dressing Allocations: 
Female Parent/Guardian to dress one 
show ONLY, and then purchase tickets for 
one or two performances. Each dresser 
will dress and supervise approximately 5 
students each. Dressers will be matched 
with students as soon as all rosters are 
completed.  
 
Dressers ONLY will have access to dressing 
rooms at any time on their specified 
performance.  
 
There will be NO ACCESS to backstage or 
dressing rooms once students are dropped 
off to their allocated dressers. This 
includes intermission.  
 
This ensures that there is an opportunity 
for all to enjoy the show without 
interruption, and without traffic in and out 
of the audience.  
 
There will be no access in or out of the 
audience during items once the show has 
commenced. Please respect the 
performers, other audience members and 
our professional videographers sight lines.  
 
 

Attendance & Cross Over Classes: 
Please ensure students attend all 
classes and cross over classes 
whenever possible to assist with 
performance preparations at this exciting 
time of year.  
 
 
Excited and looking forward to Term 4!! 
 
 

Social Media:  
LIKE our Facebook Page – Michelle Rae School of Dance 
FOLLOW us on Instagram – @michelleraeschoolofdance 
VISIT our website – www.michelleraeschoolofdance.com    
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Term 4 Newsletter 


